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PRESS RELEASE

U.S. Congressman

Nick Rahall
WORKING FOR WEST VIRGINIANS

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE /
September 20, 1994

CONTACT: SHAWN BECKETT
Phone: (202) 225-3452

HUNTINGTON HOMELESS TO GET BETTER HEALTH CARE

WASHINGTON, D.C. -� U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) announced today that the
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services has awarded Valley Health Systems, Inc. of
Huntington $52,585.

"Often times, homeless individuals have special health care needs," said Rahall. "This type
of funding will ensure that these special needs are met."

The new funding will be used to offer more competitive salaries in order to recruit and
retain health care personnel who provide services for homeless individuals.
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Washington Address: 2269 Rayburn Bldg., Washington, D.C. 20515 0 (202) 225-3452

Beckley 252-5000 0 Bluefield 325-6222 0 Logan 752-4934 0 Huntington 522�N|CK 0 Lewisburg 647-3228


